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Public Hearing — Cumulative Capital Development Fund
February 10+, 2025

Council President Greg Redden called the public hearing to order via Remote access. The
other councilpersons present were Kyle Kruer, Skip Powell, David Gomes, and Andy
Lemon. Also present was Clerk Jack Travillian and some concerned citizens.

Public Hearing.
The purpose of this meeting was for public comments about establishing a new
Cumulative Capital Development Fund:

The discussion started with an explanation about Greenville tax funding situation.
Currently the town property tax rate is .0429, one of the lowest in the State of Indiana.

Which is unable to fund required services. Some of the services needed are a full-time
Marshal and major culvert replacements, at the top of that list.

Citizen comments: Chris Redden is concerned about raising property taxes, he believes
this is charging him a lifetime payment of property already purchased and was paid for
without having any say in that process. He would prefer a different type of tax.

g any say Y

Some citizens present were concerned about the amount of tax being excessive.

The council will hold additional meetings with Adam Stone, of Stone Municipal Group
and wait for public response before considering passage of the additional tax.
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